
Welcome to Year 2! We are excited to share all the new and exciting things we will
be learning about over the next term. Please support your child by listening to them

read and reading to them too.

Jeffers Class - Monday and Tuesday
Coelho Class - Monday and Friday

Jack and the Beanstalk and Jim and the Beanstalk.

Correct sentence construction and punctuation.

We are focusing on place value and understanding of numbers to 50.

In history, we are looking at schools in the past! How were they different
compared to now and give an explanation of whether we would like to go

to school then or now.

Living Things - we will be learning what all living things do, classifying objects
as to whether they are living, dead or never been alive and learning about

different animals’ habitats. 

We are looking at our new book ‘The Girl Who Never Made Mistakes’ and
learning that its okay to make mistakes and how this can help us learn and

improve.
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